
 

Floreat Park Primary School   

P&C Association 

 

 
 

 

18th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to Floreat Park Kindergarten for the forthcoming year; 2018. I have a daughter 

entering Floreat Park Kindergarten in 2018 and I am organising the Kindy school uniform.  

Whilst uniform is not compulsory at Floreat Park Kindy, we do offer a Kindy T-shirt which the 

children have been wearing for many years. It comes in an assortment of colours and often 

eliminates the process of deciding “what to wear” with a 4-year-old child. It is an option which 

we are happy to offer. 

To ensure your t-shirt arrives in time for the beginning of the school year in 2018 I will need to take 

orders by the end of November 2017.  

I will be present at the Kindy orientation day on November the 18th to show you the design and 

colours of the t-shirts. The t-shirts will be available to order and pay by EFTPOS on this day.  

The t-shirts cost a total of $15 each. They come in a choice of four colours: Pink, Purple, Blue and 

Green.  

There are a variety of sizes to choose from: Size 2, 4 and 6.  

If you cannot attend the Kindy Orientation day and would like to order t-shirts please note you 

must do so by the 25th November 2017.  

I will be only placing one order so please get your orders and payment to me no later than the 

date stated above. 

Once I have received the t-shirts I will notify you of the collection point and date to do this. 

I look forward to meeting many of you at the orientation day where you can complete an order 

form and pay.  

Here is a sample of the design:  

 

If you cannot attend the orientation day, please find a form attached.  
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Payment should be made into the following bank account:  

Name: Floreat Park Primary School P and C 

BSB: 306 127 

Account Number: 0132457 

Please include KS (kindy shirts) in the description followed by your surname in the reference. For 

example, mine would be KSHICKMAN.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me on the email address below should you have any 

questions.  

 

Regards 

 

Penelope Hickman 

 

Email: pandrhickman@hotmail.com 
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KINDY T-SHIRTS ORDER FORM 2018  

CHILD’ S NAME: ______________________________________________________________________ 

YOUR NAME: ________________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER: ____________________________________________________________________ 

TOTAL AMOUNT PAID: _______________________________________ 

Please insert the quantity you require in the box which correlates to the desired colour and size: 

 

 Pink Purple Blue Green 

 

SIZE 2 

 

    

SIZE 4  

 

    

SIZE 6 

 

    

TOTAL QUANTITY 

ORDERED: 

    

 


